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Tim Westwood  
Recruitment and Applications Manager  
01768 893 575 / 07342 078 151 
tim.westwood@askham-bryan.ac.uk 

Calum Goodwin  
Student Recruitment Coordinator  
01904 772 236 / 07855 169 793   
calum.goodwin@askham-bryan.ac.uk 

Paul McGarrell  
Student Recruitment Assistant 
01642 327 998 / 07970 649 184  
paul.mcgarrell@askham-bryan.ac.uk 

Rachel Mirfin  
Student Recruitment Assistant  
01768 893 576 07717 421 386 
rachel.mirfin@newtonrigg.ac.uk  

 

 

 

 

Campus 
Spotlight – 
Stewart Park 
Middlesbrough  
 

Askham Bryan College 

Middlesbrough is the newest 

and oldest campus of the 

College. The original Central 

Lodge building was once the 

residence of Middlesbrough’s 

first Mayor and industrialist 

Henry Bolckow. 
 

 
 

Refurbishment revealed 

many discoveries including 

this panel of tiles set into the 

wall. 
 

Who would have thought 

that a building initially built 

in the 1860s as a stable with 

up to 22 horses and two 

carriages would, after 160 

years, be used by modern 

day students to receive 

education on Level 2 & 3 

equine programmes in 

Teesside? 
 

Other courses available at 

Middlesbrough are Animal 

Management & Care, 

Foundation Learning, and 

Land & Wildlife Conservation. 
 

We look forward to 

welcoming you when we can! 

A regular newsletter to let you know what is happening at Askham Bryan College 

Floristry: 
 

Our Floristry team  
put together beautiful 
selections of orchids, 

hydrangeas and jasmine 
to help Askham Bryan’s 

staff and students 
celebrate Mother’s Day. 

UCAB: 
 

Our University Centre 

students welcomed 
Sabrina Brando, a 
globally-renowned animal 

welfare scientist, for a 
lecture on optimal 

wellbeing for both animals 
and humans. 

Land Based 
Technology: 
 

Our Engineers were busy 

this week stripping, 
inspecting and rebuilding 
JCB power shift 

transmissions and a 3 

cylinder Kabota engine! 

Forestry /  

Arboriculture:  
 

Current student Hazel  

Irving has been awarded the 
prestigious Royal 

Horticultural Society (RHS) 
Plant Health Summer 

Scholarship. She will work for 
eight weeks at RHS Wisley 
examining the impact of 

powdery mildew disease on 
garden plants. 

Uniformed Public 
Services: 
 

We are currently  

developing a new policing 
pathway aimed at 

developing students’ 
knowledge, skills and 
understanding relating to 

working in the police service.  
The course has a specific 

focus on leadership, physical 
fitness, equality, diversity 
and inclusion. 

More details available soon 
on our website. 

General college enquiries: enquiries@askham-bryan.ac.uk or 01904 77 22 11 
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